il

was missed by all. During the year, still
another of our number was taken, Miss Lamb,
who was at the time our Acting Treasurer, she
also is much regretted.

The Committee again desire 1o thank the
many friends for their donations of old clothing,
especially Mrs. Clearihue, Mrs. A. Brodie, Mrs.

ichardson, Mrs Geggie, Mrs. Dawson, Mrs.

enfrew, Mrs. Love, Mrs, Pfeiffer, Mrs. Pent-
land, the Misses Ross, Clint, Foote, Tremaine,
and also Messrs. J. T. Ross and Turner & Co,
for tea, sugar and codfish. Mrs. Veasey, a
Xmas dinner. Mrs. Williams, a Xmas dinher.
St. George's Society, St. Andrew’s Society and
The Irish Protestant Benevolent Society have
also lent theip gid in time of/ heed, for which
thanks ale expressed. Tothe W. C. A. for $40
to help the distressed. The Committee tender
thanks to the Trustees of the Jeffery Hale
Sunday School for their continued kindness in
giving the use of their rooms. May the seeds
of kindness sown bring forth fruit to Our
Heavenly Father's glory.

BELLA M. GEGGIE,
Secretary.




